
The Wakefield Board of Health will hold
a Public Hearing at 7:15 pm Wednesday,
November 28, 2018 to consider revisions
to the Board of Health Body Art
Regulations.
The meeting will be held at the
S e l e c t m e n ’s Conference Room in
Wakefield Town Hall 1 Lafayette Street
Wakefield, MA.  The proposed changes
include revised requirements for practi-
tioners performing microblading and/or
permanent makeup. Copies of the pro-
posed draft regulations can be found at
the Health Dept’s website at www.wake-
field.ma.us or by calling the office at 781-
246-6375. 

Elaine Silva

Chair, Board of Health 11-19-2018 WDI
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